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Southwest Program

Our office has a new, safe & secure
drop box for our volunteers, parties,
and attorneys to leave important
paperwork when staff happens to be
out of the office. 
We are hopeful that this additional
way to return paperwork will be 
 convenient.
As always, staff is available to
coordinate the pick-up and drop-off
of all paperwork. 

New Drop Box 

NEW DROP BOX

VOLUNTEER GET-
TOGETHER
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It has been far too long since we

got together!  Since the majority

of our volunteers are vaccinated,

we feel like it is safe to meet

again. We hope that you will join

us for fun and food!

Upcoming Events:
October 18-22: Office closed for Fall Break

November 11: Volunteer Get-together (see below)

November 22-26: Office closed for Thanksgiving Break

December 20- January 3: Office closed for Holiday Break

Volunteer 
Get-Together

Who: All our amazing volunteers and staff

When: Thursday, November 11th @ 2-3:30PM

Where: ESM- SW Program Office

            Cameron University- Lawton Campus

            North Shepler Building, Room 418

Why: To celebrate our volunteers

RSVP: earlysettlement@cameron.edu


